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Brooks , David K., EMNRD 

From: Phyllis Edwards [PEdwards@conchoresources.com] 

Wednesday, June 04, 2008 12:56 PM 

Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: Texaco BE 9 

Attachments: scan.pdf 

Dear Mr. Brooks, 

I am attaching a copy of the NSL 5761 A which COG got in the mail today - thanks so much !!! 

Our records indicate that the well location is 890' FNL & 2510 FEL, Sec 16, T17S, R30E, UL B. 

The NSL states 890' FNL & 2510 FWL, Sec 16, T17S, R30E, UL B. 

Could you check your records, please? 

Thanks so much, 

Phyllis Edwards 
COG Operating LLC 
432-685-4340 
pedwards@conchoresources.com 
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